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Aspiration for All 

30th April 2019 
 

POLLING DAY 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As you are aware school will be closed on Thursday 2nd May as the building is used as a polling station. 
 
In addition to this we have been advised that as the UK has not left the EU as planned we will be taking 
part in European Elections which take place on Thursday 23rd May 2019.  Westfield Primary School will be 
closed on this day as the building will be used as a polling station by the Local Authority.  This is a 
Government and Local Authority decision and the school has no input in this. 
 
Staff will be in school but the building is closed to pupils. 
 
School will open as usual on Friday 3rd May and Friday 24th May 2019.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mr J Parker 
Assistant Headteacher 
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